
 12/2017 NEWSFLASH   Dear Ladies and Gentlemen, We are very pleased to publish our new website by the end of the year.    

   After weeks of technical, visual and especially content revision, our homepage has been fundamentally renewed and continues to be found under the domain www.swisstools.org. In addition to a modern design, the adaptation of the content was the focus of the redesign. As a customer, partner or visitor, you will receive an even more detailed overview of the products and the range of services offered by the SWISSTOOLS GROUP.  



 As before, we will regularly inform you about new products, changes and events on our new homepage. We hope you enjoy discovering our homepage. Of course, we look forward to your feedback and are as grateful for suggestions and comments as for praise or criticism.   

        In this way, the SWISSTOOLS team would like to thank you for the pleasant cooperation and the trust you have placed in us over the past year. We wish you and your family a Merry Christmas and a happy New Year!           Impressum  SWISS TOOL SYSTEMS AG Wydenstrasse 28 CH-8575 Bürglen Phone: +41 (0)71 634 85 20 Fax: +41 (0)71 634 85 29 www.swisstools.org   


